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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Thank you for your interest in purchasing a laptop for your child’s upcoming school year at Newhaven College. 

BAMITS will be happy to assist you with the purchase of an approved device from one of our recommended 

hardware vendors. 

Due to global constraints on manufacturing and logistics we currently have only one model to recommend which; 

meets the College’s recommended spec, is in stock at our distributor and is appropriately priced.  

If you’d like to take the next step and have BAMITS provide a formal quote, please email the below information to 

orders@bamits.com.au 

Your 
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